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New Mobile App! Now live! 

Click here to link 

We are off to a great start for the school year. I greatly appreciate all the cooperation we have had 

from parents as your student develops a routine for their school day. It is hard to believe that we are 

moving into October with that feeling of fall in the air. 

 

I want to remind you that there is a Wish List Opportunities link on the Gilbert Education website. If 

you go to www.gilbertiowafoundation.org, then to the tab Support the Foundation, then to Make A 

Gift and then click on Wish List Opportunities. You will find a list of requests that the Foundation has 

received from teachers at the various levels. These are items that the classroom teacher feels would be 

a great addition to their class. If you have any questions, please contact Shele Blum. Thank you to the 

Foundation for creating this list to help our teachers!! 

 

Homecoming Activities will include the parade, coronation, game and the dance. This is always an 

exciting time of the year so we hope you can come out and enjoy the various activities during this fun 

filled week. 

 

Be sure to mark your calendar for the Gilbert PTO Carnival on Saturday, October 10th at the Gilbert 

Middle School from 5:00 – 8:00. This is a great night of family entertainment that you don’t want to 

miss. You can find more detailed information regarding this activity on the district website. 

 

The Fine Arts Department will be performing the musical Calamity Jane on Friday, November 13 and 

Saturday, November 14th at 7:00 p.m. both nights in the High School Auditorium. Be sure to come out 

and watch the great talent from our high school students. This production is under the direction of 

Kaaren Rogers and Virginia Beecher. 

 

We have just received some great news that Gilbert HS will again host one of the State Large Group 

Vocal and Instrumental Music Contests on May 6, 2016. This is a great opportunity for our district to 

host many of the area school districts. I will keep you posted about this event. 

—Lindsey Beecher 

 

http://www.crescerance.com/gcsd/
http://www.crescerance.com/gcsd/
http://www.crescerance.com/gcsd/
http://www.gilbertiowafoundation.org/
https://gilbertfoundation.revtrak.net/tek9.asp?pg=products&grp=3


                Parent-Teacher Conferences 
                               Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place on the following days: 
Fall Dates for HIGH SCHOOL:    Fall Dates for PS-8  
October 13 from 4:30-8:00 p.m.               November 17 from 4:30-8:00 p.m. 
October 15 from 4:30-8:00 p.m.    November 19 from 4:30-8:00 p.m. 
 

Scheduling for Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Gilbert CSD will once again be using an online sign-up for parent teacher conferences PK-12 on the website 
"MyConferenceTime". The online system allows you to locate the dates and times your child's teacher(s) are 
available to meet, and allows parents to schedule times that are most convenient for their schedules.  The site 
is now open for the fall conferences. 
 
Please contact Vicky Strom at stromv@gilbert.k12.ia.us or 515-232-3740 if you have questions 

-School Information- 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE AT GILBERT SCHOOLS! 
If you have a CDL and are interested in helping drive students to various activities throughout the 

school year, please contact Bruce Betts, Director of Transportation, bettsb@gilbert.k12.ia.us 

 

If you are interested, please apply online at www.gilbert.k12.ia.us/employment 

 
The Gilbert Community School District is an EEO/AA employer 
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HOMECOMING 2015 
Calling all Wild Things!   

 
This years Homecoming of "Where the Wild Things Are" will take Gilbert on a jungle safari adventure!  The an-
nual Homecoming parade will be at 6:30 on Thursday October 1st (please e-
mail hamblinr@gilbert.k12.ia.us or andersonc@gilbert.k12.ia.us if interested in being a part of it). Below is a list of 
the Homecoming activities. Hope to see everyone's Gilbert spirit!  
 
Thursday, October 1  Homecoming Parade and Coronation: Parade starts at 6:30pm (Main Street to the high 
school along Mathews Drive ) Coronation immediately following. Coronation includes the high school lip sync 
competition as well as crowning of the Homecoming King and Queen! 
 
Friday, October 2  Football games against Bondurant-Farrar: 9th grade game starts at 4:45, Varsity game at 
7:30 
 
Saturday October 3   Homecoming dance: 8:00-11:00 pm in the high school commons 

https://www.myconferencetime.com/gilbert/index.php
mailto:hamblinr@gilbert.k12.ia.us
mailto:andersonc@gilbert.k12.ia.us
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-School Information- 

Holiday Shopping Boutique vendors include: 
Thirty-One, Jenuinely Pure, Nerium, The Diva Inside, Stella and Dot, Mary and Martha, 

Annamae's Homemade Pies, Crafty and Sassy, 2 Crafty Chicks, Your Inspiration at 

Home, Pampered Chef, Scentsy, Pink Zebra, Norwex, Tupperware, Paparazzi, Stop and 

Smell The Flours, Tastefully Simple, Noonday, Jamberry, Bling by Zing, Premier Jewelry, 

Aggie's Mittens, Wire Inspirations, Usborne Books, Wine Shop at Home, Beauticontrol, 

Little White Lye Soap, Franklin Broom Works, Perfectly Posh, Origami Owl, Wreaths by 

Patty, Wildtree, Sweet Little Me Designs and more! 

http://www.crescerance.com/gcsd/


-Foundation News- 
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Save the Date! 

Rock Hop 2016 

April 2nd 

Gateway Hotel 
Volunteer Opportunity- It takes many hands in making this event a success year after year.  We have several different committees.  No matter if you have lots of time to 
volunteer or just a little bit of time we would love to have your help! If you are interested in helping on a Rock Hop Committee, please visit the Foundation website, 

www.gilbertiowafoundation.org and click on the Rock Hop tab, or by contacting Lisa Snyder 2016 Rock Hop Chair at lisa.snyder@sigler.com. 

 
Shop Early! Be on the look out for Halloween Super Hero costumes!  Grab a mask, cape or go all out!  Captain America, Super Man, Wonder Woman…who will you be? 

We can’t wait to see all of our Super Hero’s at the Rock Hop! 
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-PTO News- 
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Gilbert PTO News 
 

High school conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, October 13, and Thurs-

day, October 15. Soon we will be asking parents to contribute to conference meals 

for teachers and staff. Please watch for a signup in your inbox! Your food or other 

item needs to be at the high school before 3:15 pm so teachers have enough time to 

eat. They greatly appreciate a warm, delicious meal on these long days. Thank you 

for your support! 

 

We anticipate sending student directories for the elementary, intermediate, 

and middle schools home before the end of the month. 

 

Our October meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 26, at 7:00 pm at 

Gilbert Elementary School. We will have free childcare available. 

 

Lastly, we are in need of volunteers for some activities this school year and 

next. If you have any interest in volunteering, please email 

PTO@Gilbert.K12.IA.US to learn more. If volunteers are not found for an activity, 

it may be cancelled. 

 Gilbert PTO Officer (anytime) 

 Carnival Organizers (shadow this year) 

 Mileage Club organizer for Gilbert Elementary (this spring) 

 Spring fundraiser (this spring) 

 Back-to-School Social organizer for Gilbert Intermediate (August 2016) 

 Yearbook staff  for Gilbert Elementary and Gilbert Intermediate (shadow this 
year) 
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Five Iowa teachers have been named finalists in the Presidential Awards for 

Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching (PAEMST). 

The two math finalists are: 

Rick Brooks, a math teacher at Johnston High School, Johnston Community 

School District 

Curtis Martinek, a math teacher at Gilbert High School, Gilbert Community 

School District 

The three science finalists are: 

Lynne Bleeker, a seventh-grade science teacher at Parkview Middle 

School, Ankeny Community School District 

Shannon Harrison McLaughlin, a science teacher at Norwalk High 

School, Norwalk Community School District 

Alicia D. Schiller, a science teacher at Central Lee High School, Central Lee 

Community School District (Donnellson) 

The Iowa finalists’ applications have been submitted to the national selection 

committee. Two award-winners may be selected to represent Iowa. Award-

winners receive $10,000 and a trip to Washington, D.C., where they will par-

ticipate in recognition events and professional development programs. 

“The talent and commitment shown by these teachers is inspiring,” said Iowa 

Department of Education Director Ryan Wise. “They will help lead the way as 

Iowa grows its commitment to science, technology, engineering and mathe-

matics education.” 

The Presidential Awards for Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching 

are the nation’s highest honors specifically for kindergarten through 12th 

grade teachers of math and science. 

More than 4,300 teachers have been recognized since Congress established 

the program in 1983. The National Science Foundation administers the 

awards on behalf of the White House Office of Science and Technology Pol-

icy. 

Awards are given to math and science teachers from each of the 50 states 

and four U.S. jurisdictions. The program recognizes those teachers who de-

velop and implement a high-quality instructional program that is informed by 

content knowledge and enhances student learning. Awards alternate annually 

between elementary and secondary teachers. 

Here is the website if you would like more information on this prestigious 

award:   

Presidential Award for Excellence in Mathematics and Science       

Congratulations to Curtis Martinek for being a finalist for the Presidential Awards for 
Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching! 

Curtis Martinek 

Math teacher, 13-year teaching veteran 
Gilbert High School, Gilbert Community 

School District 

-School News- 
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https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards#Brooks
https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards#Martinek
https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards#Bleeker
https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards#HarrisonMcLaughlin
https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards#Schiller
https://www.educateiowa.gov/article/2015/09/14/teachers-named-finalists-prestigious-math-science-awards
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Gilbert Athletic 

Booster Club 
        P.O. Box 41         

        Gilbert, Iowa 50105 
        gilbertboosters@gmail.com 

 

 

     Booster Club Board Members               

                        Officers 

 
President       Kendall Graber 

Vice President       Jay Rosburg 

Treasurer               Kurt Jensen & 

                                 Andy Harris 

Secretary                Stacy Dreyer 

Past President       Wade Hinners 

 

 

        Executive Committee &  

               Advisory Board 

 
Jeff Bulman 

Chris Currans 

Mitch Drzycimski 

Beth Faith 

Tami Goodhue 

Mike Jenkins 

Dan Greder 

Cally Jennett 

Jay Walton 

Roger Willroth 

 

 

Ex-officio Members: 

Tim Pezzetti –Athletic Director 

The Gilbert Athletic Boosters would like to 
thank all the sponsors and everyone who 
participated in our annual golf tournament on 
September 26th.  We are very grateful for the 
generosity of those who sponsored holes, 
donated prizes, and contributed to making 
the day.  Thank you to all the people who put 
teams together and came out for a beautiful 
day of golf.  Your contributions will help reno-
vate the east gym of the intermediate 
school.    
 
We would especially like to thank the 
coaches who took time to participate in the 
coaches chili cook-off.  We had a great turn-
out to raise some additional funding for indi-
vidual sports programs.  This years winner 
was the Coach Jones' entry for the Girls Soc-
cer program.  
 
We would also like to remind everyone to like 
the Gilbert Athletic Boosters on Face-
book.  Its a great way to keep up with events 
our group is working on.   

GO TIGERS!  

https://www.facebook.com/gilbertathleticboosterclub
https://www.facebook.com/gilbertathleticboosterclub


-Gilbert Fine Arts Boosters- 
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Elementary/Intermediate Breakfast Menu 
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Middle School Breakfast Menu 
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High School Breakfast Menu 
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Elementary/Intermediate Lunch Menu 
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Middle School Lunch Menu 
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High School Lunch Menu 
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-Community Announcements- 
Community announcements are provided as a service by the Gilbert Community School District, which does not sponsor nor endorse these activities 
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Program Staff, Kids Invite the Community to their 

“Lights On” Open House at Gilbert Kids Club  

 

October is the month to celebrate Afterschool Programs nationwide! 

 

Kids Club will be participating in the 16th annual national “Lights On! Afterschool” celebration. "We will be one of 

more than one million sites across the nation that will help send the message that afterschool is key to children’s 

success, and that we must keep afterschool program’s lights on and the doors open. Local families, school officials 

and community members are invited to help us support safe, stimulating afterschool programs,” Nichole Schroer 

and Sarina Flathers, Youth & Shelter Services Kids Club Site Supervisors, said. 

 

Youth & Shelter Services’ (YSS) Gilbert Kids Club will celebrate their program from 5:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, October 21st at the Gilbert Elementary School, located at 109 Rothmoor Drive, Gilbert, Iowa, 50105. 





Gilbert Community School District 

103 Mathews Drive 

Gilbert, Iowa 50105 

www.gilbert.k12.ia.us 

 

Return Service Requested 

 

 

 
Are you tossing this in the 

trash?  Request your address 

be removed from our  

mailing list by calling  

515-232-3740 or emailing 

newsletter@gilbert.k12.ia.us   

THANK YOU! 

 

                  

 

http://www.gilbert.k12.ia.us
mailto:newsletter@gilbert.k12.ia.us

